Chilmark Cemetery Commission
Minutes of the Meeting of February 17, 2017

A Meeting of the Chilmark Cemetery Commission was held at Town Hall on Friday, February
17, 2017, at 1:30 p.m. Present were commissioners John Flender, Wesley Cottle, Sally(Sarah)
Cook.

Subsequent to the resignation of the Superintendent on January 20, 2017, a position vacancy
notice was posted at Town Hall on February 2 and advertised in the “Martha’s Vineyard Times”
for the required period of two weeks. The deadline for the submission of applications was set
for 12:00 noon on February 16, 2017.

Applications for the position of Cemetery Superintendent had been received from four
candidates. The Commissioners reviewed materials submitted and it was agreed that all the
applicants were qualified for the job. After considerable discussion it was decided that if
convenient, all four should be interviewed on Tuesday, February 21, 2017 starting at 1:30 P.M.
and that Flender should call them to set up the appointments.

There being no further matters to come before the meeting, it was voted to adjourn at 2:35 P.M.
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